
Response to Comments 

October 2015  7345 

Final PEIR I23 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Response to Comment Letter I23 

Wayne Skains 

February 6, 2014 

I23-1 Based on the environmental evaluation, it has been 

determined that the Proposed Project would not have 

significant adverse effects related to groundwater. 

These issues were discussed in Section 3.1.5.3, 

Groundwater Resources, of the Draft Program 

Environmental Impact Report (DPEIR); see also 

common response WR1 and WR2. The information in 

this comment will be provided in the Final Program 

Environmental Impact Report for review and 

consideration by the decision makers. 
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